
 

May 26, 2025 

 

Dear Parents/Caregivers, 

Below please find important information about the upcoming ÉRBSS Graduation Ceremony. 

Grad Ceremony Rehearsal – Tuesday, May 27, 2025 

Location: Farquhar Auditorium, University of Victoria 
Transportation: Provided via SD62 school buses 
 

11 AM ceremony Rehearsal: Buses will load at 9:00 AM and depart at 9:15 AM 

3 PM ceremony Rehearsal: Buses will load at 10:15 AM and depart at 10:30 AM 
 

Transportation has been arranged through SD62, and students are not permitted to drive themselves to 
the rehearsal. 

To ensure your student can participate, please ensure that you have completed the required Online 
Consent Form for Field Trips at: 

 ��� https://consent.sd62.bc.ca/apps/OnlineConsent 

What to Bring: 

 Students do NOT bring their grad gowns. 
 It is recommended they wear or bring the shoes they plan to wear at the ceremony to ensure 

they can safely navigate the steep stage stairs. 
 As this overlaps with lunch, students are encouraged to bring a lunch with them. 

 

Graduation Ceremony – Sunday, June 8, 2025 

Location: Farquhar Auditorium, University of Victoria 
Arrival Time for Students: Arrive an hour before your ceremony Start Time 

École Royal Bay Secondary School
3500 Ryder Hesjedal Way

Tel: 250-474-2377
Victoria, BC V 9C 0J6

Fax: 250-478-5099
Royalbay.sd62.bc.ca

https://consent.sd62.bc.ca/apps/OnlineConsent
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ÉRBSS GRAD Ceremony Information 

 

Guest Tickets: 
Each student has received their guest tickets via email. Please ensure your student has forwarded this 
email to their guests. The email was sent to their SD62 student email account. Ticket concerns can be 
resolved by the UVic ticket office 250-721-8480 

Live Stream Details:  
The private streams will go live 30 minutes prior to the ceremony start time.  

Links were sent out to all Grade 12 families.  Unfortunately, we are not allowed to post the links on our 
website. 

Recording as a Backup: 
As in past years, the ceremony will be recorded. A copy of the video will be posted on the ÉRBSS 
website following the event. 

 

Parking at UVic 

Parking is available on campus outside Ring Road.  
More information can be found on the UVic Parking Website HERE. 

 

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to reach out. We look forward to celebrating 
this exciting moment with you and your graduate! 

Respectfully, 

Martin Lait 
Vice Principal  
Ecole Royal Bay Secondary School 
250-474-2377 ext. 1111 
 

              

https://www.uvic.ca/security/parking/
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